
As a mother and American citizen I believe that it is of upmost importance that we pass this bill.
It is a God-given right to maintain the liberty to make medical treatment decisions for yourself 
and children which is why vaccine exemptions are critical in order to uphold this right. Policies of 
any business or organization (including health care centers, hospitals, and schools) requiring a 
vaccination is an infringement on our Constitutional right to make medical decisions. These 
vaccine exemptions absolutely need made available and known, which is why I am in support of 
this bill. 
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